
 

 

 

Date: 19th February 2024 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub:  Clarification / Confirmation on news item appearing in “Media Publication” 

This has reference to your Letter No- L/SURV/ONL/RV/KA/ (2023-2024)/ 113 dated 19th February 

2024 seeking clarification  on the recent news item which appeared in the “Website-

www.economictimes.com” dated February 19, 2024 captioned “Verlinvest Asia to sell entire 8.34% 

stake in Sula Vineyards” and the reason for non-disclosure in accordance with Regulation 30 of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the 'Listing Regulations') 

within the stipulated time. 

In this regard we have to submit that we were not aware of the decision of Verlinvest Asia to sell its 

entire 8.34% stake in our Company. They have not discussed this issue with the company which we 

understand is purely their investment decision. Hence the Company did not make any disclosure to the 

Exchange under Regulation 30 of the Listing regulations. Further, in our view there would be no 

material impact of this article on the Company. 

We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will continue to adhere to the compliances 

required under the Listing Regulations and other applicable laws. 

The above clarification may please be taken on record. 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours Faithfully  

For Sula Vineyards Limited 

 

 

Ruchi Sathe  

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
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